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We have been working very hard getting all the buses ready to be 

inspected for the new school year.  We will be having our bus 

inspection on 7-29-2019. While getting our buses ready we clean the 

bus from top to bottom, front to back, the engine is sprayed down and 

the outside is cleaned. The mechanics service the engines, do a full 

check of the engine and check the tires.   

We have our new Book Mobile up and running. It needs a paint 

job so we will be looking for three bids to get some color added to it. 

The ladies already had it out and the kids love the new look of the 

inside.  

We have been very busy this summer with trips. Normally our 

summers get quite other than cleaning, but not this summer. We have 

hauled a group from Minnesota, Manpower, Piikuni Lodge and Health 

Institute and the Ee-Kah-Ki-Maht. Even with all the trips going our 

people still managed to get our buses cleaned. This month we had 

sixteen trips.  

We also been approved by the board to purchase the new coach 

team bus. We are very excited to see it. The bus is being built in Tulsa 

Ok.  

Wayne BC, Ed B and Joe W will be going to Moses Lake Wa on 7-

26-19 to pick up our team bus that had broken down during our SR trip 

to Seattle Wa.  The mechanics will also be attending a workshop on 

propane in Kalispell on 7-25-19, this is a free workshop.    


